
From: Mike Bradley  
Sent: 19 July 2023 18:05 
To: David Fowler; Planning 
Cc: Save Museum Street 
Subject: One Museum Street (Planning Ref: 2023/2510/P) 
 
Good Afternoon.  
 
As a resident, I wish to voice my objection to the above planning application in 
the strongest possible terms. 
 
I have a number of concerns, but the main issue is the development does not 
fit into the unique character of the immediate area. 
 
Neither can I understand why there isn't a provision for a greater number of 
'affordable housing units.' 
 
The proposed height of the building also seems ridiculously high and would 
clearly dwarf everything in its shadow. 
 
I live on Macklin Street and have to inform you many of my fellow residents 
are greatly unhappy with the plans. 
 
I hope our concerns are taken into consideration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mike Bradley. 
 


